
Dress Code for Saint Paul’s Homecoming dances:

Attire should be suitable for a Catholic high school function. A violation of the dress
code will result in a phone call to the student’s parents and dismissal from the
dance. No refunds will be issued.

Boys are expected to adhere to the following dress code for the Homecoming
dance:

● Dress pants, dress shirt, and tie. Jackets are not required.
● Shirts must remain tucked in and ties remain around the neck.
● Young men should be clean-shaven.

Girls are expected to adhere to the following dress code for the Homecoming
dance:

● Dresses must be long and made of opaque material. Dresses should reach the
ankles or the floor.

● Slits in dresses may be no more than 4 inches above the knee.
● Dresses may not have a low open back. The back must be at the natural bra

line.
● Strapless and one shoulder dresses are acceptable as are spaghetti straps.
● There should be no immodest cutouts, openings, or low-cut, revealing necklines.
● No pierced body parts are to be visible except the ear lobes.
● Shoes are to be worn at all times.
● Comfortable shoes are recommended.


